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The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA)

Manpower Development Services (MDS) conducted

an inspection and verification visit on PHILCAMSAT

last October 5, 2022. The inspection was meant to

assess the Center's training and assessment

competencies to offer the course on "Crowd and

Crisis Management for Personnel Serving onboard

Domestic Roro/Cargo/Passenger Ships" pursuant

to Memorandum Circular MD-2020-05. Through

the course, the Center hopes to help strengthen

the proficiency of Filipino global maritime

professionals in dealing with passengers and big

crowds in emergency situations onboard ships to

ensure passenger safety and cargo safety. 

PHILCAMSAT to offer Crisis Management
Course for Passenger Ships 


